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Brede Bulletin   

 07th March 2025 

Responsibility  Inquisitiveness  Confidence  Inspiration  Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers. It’s been a week of sunshine and smiles here at Brede Primary! We 
celebrated World Book Day on Thursday with an array of fantastic PJ’s and costumes. Thank 
you for all your creative competition entries. It was wonderful to see so many children and staff 
engaging in the fun, and we are grateful to everyone for their participation in making the day so 
special – see photographs below. A big thank you also goes to the Broad Oak Pub for their 
generosity in allowing our families to park there during drop-off and pick-up times. Your support 
helps ease the busy start and end of the school day. Finally, it is with mixed emotions that we 
say goodbye to our beloved cook, Cookie. For 7 years, Cookie has been the heart of our 
school’s kitchen. While we will miss her greatly, we wish her all the best as she begins her next 
chapter. Have a lovely weekend, everyone. Julie Knock 

Our School Charter 

Each week we work as a team to demonstrate our responsibility and commitment to ensuring 
everyone at Brede Primary School has … 

 

 

 

Look who was invited to #ChocolateEggFriyay! for going over and above this week: 

 
 

Hedgehogs

 

Rabbits         

 

Foxes     

 

Owls         

 

Hugo 
Rosie 

 

Ayrton 
Sienna N 

Reggie T 
Cybill  

Barnaby 

Harriet 
Cali 

Poppy J 

 

Reading Certificates: achieving 25 reads or more 
50  Reads: Bella H 
100 Reads: Henry H, Lila s 
  

The Right 

to be heard 

The Right 
to be 

included 

The Right 

to learn 

The Right 

to be me 

The Right 

to play 

The Right 

to be safe 
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World Book Day! 

This year’s World Book Day was a fantastic celebration of literature and 
creativity at Brede! On Thursday, our school came alive with students and 
staff alike donning imaginative book-themed costumes or cosy pyjamas 
to celebrate the joy of reading. Our book-themed competition was a huge 
success, with entries flooding in from every year group. Congratulations 
to all the winners, who were awarded prizes for their creativity and 
attention to detail. It was a tough job for the judges, but the winners 
certainly stood out with their incredible effort. Throughout the day, 
students were given the opportunity to share their favourite books. It was 
heart-warming to hear so many young readers passionately talk about the 
stories that have inspired them. Our classrooms were buzzing with 
discussions about everything from classic tales to new releases, and 
many students swapped book recommendations for their next great read. 
We hope the fun of World Book Day inspires students to keep reading and 
exploring new books all year round. Keep Reading, Keep Imagining! 
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PTFA News! 
We are excited to announce two fun events coming up to support our school 
community! 

Sip and Paint Party 

 
 

Join us for a creative and relaxing evening at the Broad Oak Pub on 
Wednesday, 27th March, from 7:00 PM. Grab a drink, unleash your inner artist, 
and enjoy a fun time with fellow parents and friends. It’s a great opportunity to 
get to know each other while creating something beautiful! 

Book your space here: https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EMZL 
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St. Patrick’s Day Luck Dip 
Get into the spirit of St. Patrick’s Day with our Luck Dip! For just £1 a go, you 
could win a lucky prize! The Luck Dip will be available after school on Monday, 
17th March. Don’t miss out on your chance to strike it lucky! 
 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Amaze Neurodevelopmental (ND) Family Support 

Amaze ND Family Support is a service for families in East Sussex and Brighton & 

Hove who have children and young people under 25, pre- and post-assessment, 

for neurodevelopmental (ND) differences that include: 

 autism, 
 ADHD, 
 tics/Tourette syndrome, 
 learning disabilities/developmental delay, 
 FASD (foetal alcohol spectrum disorder), 
 social communication differences, 
 sensory processing. 

ND Family Support offers training and navigation, support groups and befriending 

for parents, and support and activities for young people via Amazing Futures. Click 

here for further information. 

 

mailto:office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.brede.e-sussex.sch.uk/
https://amazesussex.org.uk/family-support/


office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk   01424 882393         www.brede.e-sussex.sch.uk                                                                 
 

 

 

Keeping Children Safe online. 
We teach online safety to all year groups at school with the aim of protecting 
children when using digital technologies. Below are some helpful websites that 
parents can use to get further information about how they can support their 
children at home. 
Thinkuknow 
Keeping Children Safe Online - CBeebies 
Internetmatters – get smart about smartphones 
Childnet 
Online Safety Guidance for Parents  
Young People and Screentime – A Good Start 
SWGFL: The TikTok Checklist 
SWGFL: The Snapchat Checklist 
SWGFL: The Roblox Checklist 
SWGFL: The Netflix Checklist 
SWGFL: The Instagram Checklist 
SWGFL: The Yubo Checklist 
Password Management and Security 
SWGFL: Online Safety Podcast 

 

Family Hub East Sussex. 
Find out more here.     

 

 

Advice and Support for Families 
Did you know our school website offers many useful links to advice and 
support for parents and carers? Everything from emotional well-being, 
bereavement, cost of living advice and support to managing a child’s 
challenging behaviour at home. More information is available here.  It also 
contains a host of other information, including school policies and information 
about Special Educational Needs. 

 

The Right To Be Safe - Parking Outside School at Drop Off and Pick Up 
The road outside of Brede Primary can get very busy during drop-off and pick-
up times, and it is essential that parents and visitors park safely. Please do not 
park on the double yellow lines, yellow zig-zag lines or across our neighbour’s 
driveways during drop off and collection times. 
 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

Thursday 
27/02/25 – 
03/04/25 

Swimming 
 

Foxes Class 

11/03/2025 Hastings Museum Foxes Class 

17/03/24 Bodiam Castle Rabbits Class 

21/03/25 Comic Relief – go red day 
for red nose day 

(Donations via the official 
Comic Relief website only) 

Whole School 

03/04/2025 Hastings Museum Owls Class 

INSET DAYS 
2024/2025 

21st July 2025 
22nd July 2025 

Whole School 
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Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Burrows  – Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 Mrs Bulgin, Mrs Knock/Miss Nugent - Deputy DSLs 
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